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“Responsive & Responsible Government”

April 16, 2025

Fluvanna County
Cancellation of Request for Proposal
RFP #2025-01, Financial Auditing Services Issue

To: All recipients of RFP documents and interested parties

In accordance with Virginia Code § 2.2-4319, cancellation notice is hereby given for the
solicitation number RFP #2025-01, Financial Auditing Services Issue.

This cancellation is deemed to be in the best interest of the County. As the County is cancelling
this solicitation, it will re-issue a new solicitation in January 2026, and all recipients and interested
parties are encouraged to participate in the new solicitation.
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Linda Mills

Purchasing Officer




